. 1120 Lincoln St., Suite 912
_ Denver, CO 80203
- ] 720-274-7177

Colorado Freedom of Information Coalition coloradofoic@gmail.com
@CoFOIC on Twitter

Nov. 11, 2015
VIA EMAIL AND U.5. MAIL

Justin Harlan, Chief of Police
Olathe Police Department
420 Horton Ave., P.O. Box 789
Olathe, CO 81425

Dear Chief Harlan:

Pursuant to the Colorado Criminal Justice Records Act § 24-72-301 et seq. and the Colorado Open Records Act
§ 24-72-201 et seq., | request that you make available for inspection and copying the following public records
related to the April 25, 2015, stopping of John Reynolds by Olathe police officers and the subsequent death of
Mr. Reynolds:

Any and all records including, but not limited to, the complete police report and police investigative reports,
photographs, drunk driver complaints, videos, diagrams, confidentials, medical records, District Attorney’s
documents, coroner’s documents, 911 recordings and transcripts, EMS documents and hospital records,

As reported by the Montrose Daily Press on Oct. 16, 2015, a 7™ Judicial District Critical Incident Team and District
Attorney Dan Hotsenpiller have completed their reviews of this incident.

If you are not the custodian of records for this request, please forward this letter to the appropriate person or let
me know which persan(s) has custody of these records.

This information is not being sought for commercial purposes. If there are any fees for searching or copying these
records, please inform me of the cost before processing this request.

If you deny any portion, or all, of this request, please provide me with a written explanation of the reason(s) for
your denial, including a citation to each specific statutory exemption you feel justifies the refusal to release the
information and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under the law. If you conclude that portions
of the records | request are exempt from disclosure, please release the remainder of such records for inspection
and copying, redacting only the portions that you claim are exempt.

Please contact me with any questions about this request.
Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

(d—r

Jeffrey A. Roberts, Executive Director
Colorado Freedom of Information Coalition
720-274-7177

jroberts@coloradofoic.org
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